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ANNOUNCEMENT

Chicago Tube and Iron Company is pleased to announce that Steve West, General Manager of Chicago Tube and Iron Company’s General Line Fabrication Division, has been invited to join the Mechanical Production Technology Advisory Council of Joliet Junior College.

The purpose of the Advisory Council is to provide guidance to the faculty of Joliet Junior College in the development of a curriculum for their Mechanical Production Technology Program.  
Chicago Tube and Iron Company is proud to have Steve represent the local business community on this Council.  With his diverse background in manufacturing and production, he is sure to be a valuable resource for the College.
